Alora Bartosz

From: Arias, Jose <JArias@foragegenetics.com>

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 5:18 AM

To: Russell Wilhelm

Cc: Blaine Smith; Burrowsfarms@yahoo.com; Clay Smith; Dan Hetrick; Gail Munk

(munkgg@gmail.com); Hafen, John; Jim List (jimlist@GMX.com); Mike Phillips; Rick
McClintick; Steve Foster; walterbrinkerhoff@gmail.com; Lynn Hettrick; Alora Bartosz
Subject: Re: NAFA Membership Dues and Donation - Assessment Account Expenditure

All,

I would suggest we make the donation once again. This is the only organization working on alfalfa issues remaining a
part of this group is good for the Nevada Seed Council.

Best regards,

Jose -

Sent from my iPad

On Aug 17, 2017, at 3:48 PM, Russell Wilhelm <rwilhelm@agri.nv.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon All,

The Department of Agriculture has received an invoice from the National Alfalfa Forage Alliance (NAFA)
related to the payment of membership dues. This invoice is totaled at $2526.96. We have drafted a PO
to pay the dues out of the research assessment account.

We have added the $5,000.00 donation you have previously made to the Board of Agriculture agenda
pending your approval. We would like to know if the Alfalfa Seed Advisory Association {formally Board)
would like to maintain the donation amount of $5,000.00 to support the research and development of
alfalfa seed technologies. Could you provide a response indicating an in favor opinion or opposition to
this donation? In the event the donation is supported, | will take the action to the Board of Agriculture
for final approval, and ultimately payment to NAFA.

Thank You,

Russcll Wilkhelme
Agriculturist Il - Seed Program Manager | Plant Industry Division | Nevada

Department of Agriculture ,
405 South 21st Street, Sparks, NV 89431

Office: 775.353.3711 | Mobile: 775.750.5910
Support agriculture: Look for the Buy Nevada label and buy an Ag. license plate.
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